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Weekly News – Wednesday 28th February 2018 
 

What’s on  

Thursday 1st March World Book Day  

Animation Club & ICT Club Cancelled 

9:00 a.m. Adult Learning & Skills Course (Maths)  

Friday 2nd March   

  

Monday 5th March  

Tuesday 6th March Years 5 & 6 Visit to Duxford War Museum 

Wednesday 7th March 7:00 p.m. – Governors Meeting (Main Body) 

Thursday 8th March 9:00 a.m. Adult Learning & Skills Course (Maths) 

Friday 9th March  

 

Parent Consultations 

Please accept our apologies but, due to the adverse weather conditions, the decision has been made to cancel 

Parent Consultations for both tonight, Wednesday 28th February, and tomorrow, Thursday 1st March. 

 

Weather 

We always try to keep you up to date with information regarding the weather and any disruptions this may 

have on our normal school day.  Once decisions have been made these are advertised through 

Parentmail/Facebook/School’s Website/Cambridgeshire County Councils Website/Heart F.M.  Safety is our 

number one priority, so please bear this in mind over the next few days. 

 

World Book Day 

World Book Day takes place tomorrow (Thursday 1st March 2018) and we would like children to come to school 

dressed as a character from one of their favourite books.  Can they please bring this book with them on the 

day.  Alternatively, children can come into school in their pyjamas 

 

Year 6 Rotary Quiz 

Congratulations to our Year 6 Quiz Team who came second in the quiz last Thursday.  We only lost by one point 

and all children who took part can be extremely proud of their achievement. 

 

Years 5 & 6 Educational Visit 

Final details regarding the visit were sent home last week, however for your information we have attached the 

letter for your perusal. 

 

p.t.o 

 

 

Headteacher:  Mrs Angela Boxall 
 

       01487 822317   www.warboys.cambs.sch.uk  office@warboys.cambs.sch.uk 
 



            

    

    

    

    

Humberdale Way, Warboys, Huntingdon, Cambridgeshire, PE28 2RX 

Continued:- 

 

 

Grafham Residential Visit 

Many parents attended the meeting last night for information regarding the forthcoming Grafham Residential 

Visit.  If you were unable to attend the meeting, please contact the School Office for your information pack. 

Thank you. 

 

EYFS Canopy 

A big thank you to everyone who has supported our fundraising in order to have the canopy completed in EYFS.  

The second part of our fundraising now begins which will incorporate canopy doors and we would like to thank 

you for your continued support. 

 

Communication Survey 

Thank you to those parents who have completed our online questionnaire in respect of communication between 

you and ourselves.  If you still have not had the chance to complete a survey, can we ask you to take a moment 

to express your views by following this link : https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CommFeb 

 

Clubs 

Please note that the Animation & ICT Club (Thursday 1st March) have been cancelled for one week only. 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

14th to 16th March –   Year 4 Visit to Grafham Water 

22nd March –   Hawks Class Assembly 

29th March –    Spring Term Closes 


